PUBLIC NOTICE

2024/2025 FINAL INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN AND BUDGET
Notice is hereby given in terms of the Municipal Systems Act, No 32 of 2000, Chapter 4 Section 21, that the
Thabo Mofutsanyana District Municipality has adopted the 2024/2025 Integrated Development Plan and Budget
on the 22" of May 2024 on its Council Sitting
The 2024/2025 Final Integrated Development Plan and Budget will be available at the municipal offices and all
local municipalities within the Thabo Mofutsanyana District and can also be accessed on the Thabo
Mofutsanyana District Municipality Website: www.thabomofutsanyana.gov.za

For more information please contact:

Me Makatara Mokoena and Mr Duncan Mhlahlo @ 058 718 1000.

ME T.P.M. LEBENYA
MUNICIPAL MANAGER.




